
Le 11 au 15 septembre, 2017 

lundi 11 Milk Program begins 

mardi 12  

mercredi 13  

jeudi 14 Hot Lunch Program 
begins 

vendredi 15  

La semaine 
prochaine 

18 septembre: School 
Mass 
20 septembre: School 
Council Meeting 
 

Hot Lunch & Milk Programs 

The Hot lunch and Milk Programs of the School 
Council will begin the week of September 11th.   

The Milk Program runs every school day.  White 
and Chocolate milk (or a mix of the two) are 
available.  

Hot lunches are served on Thursdays and 
include the choices of cheese pizza on whole 
wheat crust or chicken pita.  

Payment can be made online by credit card via 
PayPal or by cash or cheque payable to Ecole 
Catholique Cathedrale.  Online order forms are 
available at www.ecath.org, by clicking the 
LUNCH button, or on the School Council 
information board in the main floor corridor. 

As can be imagined, serving lunch to 200 
children and clearing up afterwards, in the very 
short time available, relies on the availability of 
a number of willing hands. If you could help 
with this activity, 11.00 to 12.00 each Thursday, 
please contact the Lunch Program Coordinator, 
Ken Davies, at ecath@dval.ca. 

 Hot Dog Days 

Hot dog days are scheduled for the third Wednesday of each month, starting in September 20.  Orders can be 
made online at www.ecath.org. 

 Breakfast Club 

The Breakfast Club provides complimentary, nutritious breakfast options (bagels, yogurt, juice and cereal 

bars) at the school.  Breakfast Club is available to any student, ensuring that our kids’ days are off to a great 

start.  We are currently seeking a coordinator and volunteers for this program, taking place mornings from 

7:45-8:15 am.   Please email tiffanyemery@hotmail.com or hoedeman@alcdsb.on.ca  if you are interested in 

this opportunity, or would like more information.   

 

School Council 

The School Council is parent volunteers working in 

collaboration with school staff and administration 

to enhance the student experience and education 

at École Catholique Cathédrale.  All parents are 

welcome!  The first meeting of the year will take 

place on Wednesday, September 20th at 7:00 pm 

at the school. This meeting will feature the election 

of the 2017-18 School Council.  Available positions 

include:  Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, 

Goodwill Ambassador, Communications, and 

WebMaster. All parents are eligible for these 

positions and are welcome to attend any meeting 

as members at large. 
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